
Greetings Future Redhawk Families! 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year has officially begun. We look forward to our 
rising freshman joining the Redhawk family!  All of our amazing middle schools are 
working diligently to provide your students with all of the information necessary to help 
plan their high school course experiences.  We are working as teams to share this 
information both in-person and electronically and we are hopeful that the videos and 
presentations along with counselor guidance will serve as a helpful guide in the 
registration process. You will receive more information on creating a four-year-plan and 
course selection soon, in the meantime, we wanted to make sure you are aware of an 
upcoming meeting we have planned for you at Liberty.  Details are below.  We plan to 
have the LHS Planning Guide ready for you prior to the meeting.  

 

Plan to attend our Rising Freshman “Conversation with Counselors”   
on November 9th  

at 8AM in  
the LHS Auditorium:   – Parents Only (RSVP Here) 

 
 

 

 

https://bit.ly/Nov9LHSCwC

